
       

HUMBOLDT ATHLETIC BOOSTER CLUB 

750 Chalet Place 

Humboldt, TN  38343 

C/O Barry Brittain 

Dear Chamber Member: 

 
The Humboldt Athletic Booster Club is conducting its 2017-2018 fund raising effort and we hope you will be a 
part of it. The Principal and Athletic Director want all fund raising efforts to come through the Booster Club 
regardless of who initiates.  That means no individual sport will be requesting help from businesses.  This will 
be the only request for support unless you also have a sign on the baseball field which we will send reminders in 
the spring to renew those. The Humboldt Athletic Booster Club, unlike some schools, conducts this annual 
fundraising effort for all Middle School and High School boys and girls sports teams.  The funds received are 
spent 100% on the athletic programs. The Sponsor Board will be posted at the first Home football game. 
 
Obviously any gift will be appreciated and used so please send what you can.  Gifts are tax deductible. 
 
Our levels of sponsorship are:  Premier $500.00 
      Corporate $250.00 
      Super  $100.00 
      Golden  $  50.00 
 
Please make your checks payable to “Humboldt Athletic Booster Club” and mail to: 
 
Barry Brittain, President 
750 Chalet Place 
Humboldt, TN 38343 
  
My phone number is 731-487-1661 should you want to discuss Humboldt Athletics. Come out and support the 
Vikings  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Barry Brittain 
President, Humboldt Viking Athletic Booster Club 
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